
Jefferson
Intermediate School
Student Bulletin

Field Day
Jefferson field day will be held May 23rd. It's a good idea to bring
sunscreen and make sure you have a water bottle!
Snacks and water bottles will be available for purchase for $1.

Lost and Found
Be sure to check lost and found before Thursday! If you are missing
headphones, glasses, keys, etc those will be in the office. All other items
are in the cafeteria.

May 23rd-26th
Monday, May 23rd is a B Day.

Library Books!
All library books were due last Friday. If your child still has books
checked out they should return them or pay the replacement cost.
Mrs. Zuccarello will be contacting parents of students with overdue
books this week. Thank you for assistance in reminding your child of
their responsibility to return them.
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Choir and General Music Classes
Thank you Choir and General Music Classes for a fantastic year! I
will not forget the effort you guys put in and how fun you made this
year! It has been a blast working with all of you! 6th Graders - Good
luck at Hardin next year! They are so lucky to have you guys because
you have been truly fantastic this year! 5th grade friends, I hope to
see you next year! If you're not taking my class again, please
remember to say hi in the hallway! I can't wait for another year with
you all! Musically, Mrs. Lowe!

If you see something good, SAY
something good!
Take a moment to give some kudos and spread some cheer! If you
have seen or heard of any bright spots in someone's day at
Jefferson, share it here! Click on this link to give kudos to anyone at
Jefferson (teachers, secretaries, counselors, etc.) and we will pass
the good news along. Thanks for recognizing the awesome things
going on here!

Jefferson Yearbook Information
Students can still order a yearbook from Mrs. Lovelady (in the front office) and pay by check or
cash until the last day of school.
Ordered yearbooks will be given to homeroom teachers to distribute the last week of school.
Jefferson is not responsible for lost or stolen yearbooks and will not be replaced. Yearbooks will
have to be repurchased!
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Mrs. Lovelady at
glovelady@stcharlessd.org or call 636.443.4415.

https://s.smore.com/u/32d8/a2ace5d2d1e458e35a30c21ab2ac6f4d.jpeg
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfmd6JS6r80X3_oOFkkBBefVqYQbi8znAvrtxJ5dgEMSHvgUQ/viewform
https://s.smore.com/u/eab7/8882bbdbbf4954a109028648af0c66de.png
mailto:glovelady@stcharlessd.org


Jefferson Intermediate School websiteJefferson Intermediate School website

Everything you need at your fingertips! Calendar, lunch menu, virtual hub and more!

https://www.stcharlessd.org/jefferson

